

Tatum/Beckville Housing Newsletter

FEBRUARY/MARCH

February 12, 2019

VOLUME 5, NUMBER 8

OUR MISION

The Mission of the Tatum/Beckville Housing Authorities is to provide decent, safe, and sanitary housing for eligible, elderly, and families and to promote self-sufficiency and economic independence for residents.

The employees of the THA will strive to provide an exceptional living environment for all of our residents with assistance of law enforcement and residents. Each resident should do his/her best to maintain a peaceful neighborhood at all times.

TATUM/BECKVILLE HOUSING AUTHORITIES Beverly Haden: Executive Director Phone: 903-947-6464 Fax: 903-947-3230

After Hours:

Terry Martin: 903-694-3005- Maintenance Beverly Haden: 903-694-3944 -Cell Beverly Haden: 903-947-3263 - Home

NO SMOKING POLICY IS IN EFFECT ON PROPERTY AND UNITS

Office Closed February 18, 2019 for Presidents Day

United Health Care Community Valentine Open House for all Residents

Where: Tatum Community Center Building When: February 14, 2019 from 2:00 to 3:00 PM

Come join the fun- Refreshments will be served

WAITING LIST OPENING

Tatum Public Housing -on site housing
Beckville Public Housing - on site housing
Tatum Section 8 HVC Voucher program- off site housing

APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE AT OFFICE OR ONLINE

SECTION 8 HVC VOUCHER PROGRAM APPLICTIONS WAITING LIST IS CLOSING ON FEBRUARY 28, 2019
NO APPLICATIONS FOR THIS PROGRAM WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE!!!!

Hall's Pest Control

February 13, 2019 starting at 9:00 AM Tatum-McNeese Circle
Beckville at around 10:00 AM
Filter will be changed at same time in all units

Tatum Library Book Club Meeting

3rd Tuesday of the month @ 11:00AM

Rusk County Friends helping Friends
Prescription assistance program 903-655-1300

Senior Adult Nutrition Program Luncheon @ Sherman Smith Community room every Thursday at 11:30 AM